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East Palestine Train Derailment Information. 

 

On February 3, 2023, a Norfolk Southern train transporting vinyl chloride derailed 
in East Palestine, Ohio, which is located approximately 190 air miles Northeast of 
Lucasville. In an effort to avoid an explosion, a controlled release and burn of the 
vinyl chloride was performed on February 6th.  

Northwest Regional Water District is a Consecutive system of Scioto County 
Regional Water District 1 (Water1). In short all of our water is supplied by Water1.  
The raw water comes from wells near the Scioto River Bottoms. All wells are 
supplied from the Teays River aquafer.   

Northwest Regional Water District is confident there will be no impact on our 
water quality resulting from the East Palestine spill. Northwest Regional Water 
District meets or exceeds all water quality testing requirements set by Ohio EPA 
and will continue to test to ensure the safety of our customers. 

For more information: 

Us EPA.  https://response.epa.gov/site/site_profile.aspx?site_id=15933 

Ohio EPA. https://epa.ohio.gov/monitor-pollution/pollution-issues/east-palestine 
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